
 

 

 

Face Value Dental 

IV Sedation Waitlist Procedure. 

 

 

This is to confirm that you have now been placed on the Face Value Dental- IV Sedation 

waiting list to undergo your dental treatment. 

 
What happens now? 
 
Our IV Sedation days with visiting anaesthetist, Dr. Oscar Cifuentes, usually occur once per 
month, generally on a Monday or Wednesday morning. Due to Dr. Cifuentes conflicting 
schedule, we unfortunately cannot request a specific time or date.  
 
N.B- We strongly recommend taking the next available date that is offered to you by 
our friendly team as the next available date and time cannot be guaranteed. 
 
Once we have 3 or more patients on our IV Sedation waitlist, the next session will be 
allocated to us by Dr. Cifuentes.  One of our friendly team members will contact you to 
organise your appointment when this occurs. 
 
However, should you experience an onset of pain or your current dental condition 
deteriorates, please contact us immediately at the clinic.  

 

If you decide not to proceed with your treatment under IV Sedation for any reason, please 

contact us immediately so your name can be removed from the Waitlist and your spot can 

be allocated to another patient. Please also let us know if your contact details change in this 

time. 

 

If you have any queries about the Face Value Dental’s IV Sedation Wait List or pre-

admission procedures, please contact our friendly team on 07 3221 0677.  

 
Kind Regards, 

Katrina Miller 

Face Value Dental- Practice Manager 


